
Palm News!
Ms. Anna 's 4th Grade Class

Opening Statement
Happy New Year Fourth Grade Palm Class!

We hope everyone had a wonderful Winter
Break, but now it is time to get back to work!

We look forward to the new exciting
adventures that 2021 has in store for us! With
new challenges to face and new lessons!

Please make sure your child comes to school
with a water bottle and a mask that fits
properly over their face. We will continue to
observe social distancing in class as well as
follow the guidelines provided to us.
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Our Lessons
In Reading, we will be reading
the Invasion to Mars and the
Coming Attractions:
Questioning Movies in their
Journey's text. They will also
be working on conclusions
and generalizations. They will
also be exposed to fantasy
stories, inferences, and fact
and opinion.

In Writing, we will be working
on writing informative and
narrative five paragraph
essays. We will also begin our
FSA Writing preparations.

In Social Studies, We will be
continuing our Florida studies
by delving into the climate in
Florida that led to Florida’s
involvement in various wars,
thus contributing to the
population’s growth.

In Mathematics, we will
continue working with
fractions as we exploring
adding and subtracting mixed
numbers as well as
understanding fraction
multiplication.

In Biological Science, we will
be learning about the Six
Kingdoms of Life and food
chains. We will also be learning
about producers, consumers,
and decomposers. We will end
January with classifying
vertebrates and invertebrates. 

In Cosmic, we will be exploring
volcanoes and properties of
water: solid, liquid, and gas. We
will also be exploring density.
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Helpful Dates
First Day back to school- January 4th  
Early Release- January 7th 
No School- January 18th 


